
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
 

Year 11 Study Leave 
 
Following consultation with the Year 11 students we have decided that students will only need to 
attend school after the Half Term Break for their exams and can leave school once the exam has 
concluded. We have been extremely impressed by their hard work and conscientious attitude 
towards their studies over the last three weeks, and feel that they are in a positive place where they 
can make responsible decisions and study effectively at home. 
 
With this in mind, please be aware that the staff will still be available during those lesson times for 
students to access their expertise and gain valuable exam pointers and techniques. Please also 
bear in mind that if your child normally gets a bus to and from school, alternative arrangements 
would need to be made by parents for any travel arrangements outside of the normal school day; 
alternatively, the school can provide a study base for them on site whilst they wait for their exam 
start time or their afternoon bus. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we hope that the hard work that the students are putting 
in now pays off come Results Day. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Wardle 
Deputy Headteacher 
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